The following verbiage will be used in our Dateline communication and via email

The Goddard Office of Communications requests your feedback on Goddard on the Green - an outdoor
celebration of the center’s workforce and missions - which took place on May 30. The survey

here (https://forms.gle/EYZ7UCwUa4w7F5cx8) covers the event’s organization, activities, food offerings,
promotion, and more. It also includes open-ended questions to gather additional opinions and
suggestions. Please be as thorough as possible in your responses.

Your input is vital to improving Goddard on the Green and other employee engagement events going
forward. The voluntary survey should take no more than five minutes to complete and will be available

until close of business on Friday, June 21.

For questions, please contact JaDonna Berger at jadonna.a.berger@nasa.gov.


https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.gle%2F4VhToCKAHJsdVdCx9&data=05%7C02%7Cscott.reiff@nasa.gov%7Cc3ec270933d946dcfe2a08dc85578072%7C7005d45845be48ae8140d43da96dd17b%7C0%7C0%7C638531858102746632%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=IUXLQpx%2FUTk9%2FTrb%2F7jKDWK0PUY0vOQfv9CqHjr31Yg%3D&reserved=0

